
 

 

 

Friday 23rd April  

Well what a week it has been!  Yr 3 had a visitor from Burnley Football Club and discussed 
healthy lifestyles and how to make healthier choices when choosing drinks and food. It has been 
a lovely week for our Forest school due to the good weather we are currently experiencing! I 
know the children have really enjoyed being outdoors in the sunshine and it has been a pleasure 
seeing them happy and learning so much!  Please don’t forget our fundraising event for                       
Pendleside hospice this Thursday. Our PTFA are also planning exciting events and have put      
details on this newsletter. 

Thank you, as always,  for your continued support.      Mrs Stinchon 

Mrs Andrea Hall 

has just                                              

generously                      

donated £13.20 in 

winning. You have 

got to be in it to 

win it. If you 

would like details 

please contact the 

school office! 

Thank you very much for your 

kind clothes donations so far.  

Please remember if you are               

having a sort out at home please 

save your clothes for us.  Don’t 

forget to tie 

them up secure-

ly.  We collect 

them safely under the garage and 

when we are full we donate them 

to be sent to families in India and         

Africa.  Thankyou! 

       

                                                                                                                             
Congratulations to all our certificate winners                                                                                              

EYFS  Ariya                                                                           

YR 1   Harry                                                                                  

YR 2   All of Year 2                                                                       

YR 3   Anna                                                                                   

YR 4   Lucas & Anna Lucia                                                                 

YR 5   Beatrix                                                         

YR 6   Billy                                                                                                        

A Big thank you to Mrs 

Tracy Lee ( Harry’s 

Grandma) for the very 

kind donation of logs for our Forest 

School and thank you to Mr Irvine 

who had to collect them all and load 

them into the van!   Thank you to Mrs 

Parkinson and her partner for bring-

ing logs too - and for 

promising to bring more!                                                  

We still need planks, 

rope, tarps! 

Are you interested in a half 

term holiday club at the end 

of May? 

Pro sport will be running an active 

sports holiday club during our half term 

holidays : 

Tuesday 1st June -  Thursday 4th June  

8.30am—4.00pm 

If you are interested please visit their 

website and fill in their online : https//

prosportcoaching.co.uk/active-camps/ 

Birthdays  this week      

YR 2  Isaac                                  

YR 4  William                                

YR 5  Martha                                                                                                  



PENDLESIDE HOSPICE 

This year we will be       
doing an alternative to 
our usual Bunny Hop                                   

(as Easter has now gone) —instead it will be 
Animal Antics! which will take place in school 
on  Thursday the 29th April.                                                          
In school the children will be making their 
own animal ears -  this can be one of  their 
favourite animals.                                                                         
Children must come to school ready for action 
in their sports kit and trainers,  as they will be 
“hopping” on the school field.                                                             
This year we are asking parents/carers for  
generous donations to be sent into school 
with your child on Thursday 
29th April in a named  envelope 
and this will be collected and 
sent to The Pendleside Hospice.                             
Thank you. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May Bank Holiday                      

Madness - Silver 

Smarties!  

On Friday 30th April you will get a treat from 

us (a tube of smarties) but in return we need 

your help to raise some pennies for our PTFA 

fund! 

 

We've given you these 
Smarties to eat 
But the empty tube you must keep 
20p pieces are what you must find 
Ask friends and family, they won't mind 
Fill up your tube, right to the top 
Return it to us for our PTFA pot! 
 

If you fill one ask for another, if you fill 
two there will be a prize for you! 
 

(Please fill the tube with 20p coins or any 
coins or notes that will fit) 
RETURN all filled tubes into 
school by  Tuesday 4th May  
 

Spring Half Term Fun - The Great Trawden Forest Bake off! 

Are you stuck for something to do during half term? 
Do you like baking? Do you like cooking?  

Well now is your chance to show off your amazing cookery skills in our 
first ever Trawden Forest Bake off! 

It only costs £2 and everyone gets a prize for entering. 
There will be 3 prizes awarded! 

1st prize will be: No62 takeaway children’s afternoon tea.  
You can bake anything you like – everything and anything is on the menu. 

To enter simply pay £2 in cash in to school in a ”Bake off - PTFA” envelope 
before 28th May and then upload a photo of your baking onto Seesaw be-
fore Sunday 6th June. 
The entries will be judged on Monday 7th June. 

Friday 28th May will be Crazy 
hair day!  
Come to school in your school 
uniform but with crazy hair and 
bring £1 payment for our PTFA.  Thank you 


